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NSW Premier’s Reading Challenge 
2021 

Eleebana Public School 
The NSW Premier’s Reading Challenge runs from March to September each year. The online student reading records 

open in March and students are able to enter books online towards their challenge for the year. However, students are 
allowed to include books that they have read from the time the previous year’s challenge has finished.  

 

For example, the 2020 PRC challenge ended on the 28
th

 August, 2020. ANY books read after the 28
th

 August, CAN be 
counted towards the 2021 PRC! The issue here is that the online platform will NOT open for students to enter the next 
lot of books until March 2021, therefore students will need to record any books on a piece of paper, prior to that. It is 

their responsibility to keep track of any books read before they can enter them into their online reading record. 
Making a list of the books read between now and March 2021, will ensure a smooth start to the challenge and will 

lighten the load of books needed to be read, officially making the challenge span over 12 months. 
 

Please use the table below to record any books that the students’ read! 


